
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Stringer <HR@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/22/2016 12:25:39 PM
Subject: RE: Documents

Attachments: Procedures Opportunity to be Heard.docx

David,
 
Attached are the procedures.  Yes, the hearing panel is determined. However, we are not releasing the names to 
ensure the media does not reach out to them prior to the opportunity to be heard.
 
Also, tabs 31 and 58 mention the taped staff meeting posted by the media.  You can click google the article and clink 
on the link to the media posting.  If you have problems let me know.
 
Richele
 
 
 
From: David Stringer [mailto:HR@rcrc.state.sc.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:31 AM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: Documents
 
Richele,
 
Got everything! Also, can I get a copy of the letter that describes the procedure. Also, has the panel members been 
determined?
 
David
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:18 AM

To: David Stringer

Subject: Documents
 
David
 
In the end you should have Part A 1, A2, A3, and B.
 
Let me know if you got them all. 
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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